
From: Bill3439@aol.com <Bill3439@aol.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/2/2013 4:36:06 PM 
Subject: Re: Follow Up

Dear Katherine,

Thank you for your response. Our phone number is 215-943-4775. If I am not available, please discuss the situation with 
my wife, Janet. She is very aware of all that has transpired, and will be able to discuss it in detail with you.

Thank you,
Willard (Bill) First
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